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International Future Boot Camp in Finland  

Orientation for Parents by Lifology  

28 Feb 2025 at 6: 30 pm 
 

Dear Parents, 

“Greetings from IIS Family” 
 

 

As you are aware we have circulated an exciting International Bootcamp in Finland circular 

with your recently, the Bootcamp will be planned tentatively around the end of July 2025 and 

we are seeking confirmations for the same. 

 

We believe a direct briefing and orientation by Lifology about the Bootcamp will bring better 

understanding about the scope of the programme and its benefits. 

 

In this regard an online Briefing and Orientation for parents of Grades 8 - 11 is organized 

today, 28 Feb, Friday, 2025  at 6 : 30 pm 

 

Please find the link below to join the session: 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/85672622703?pwd=E5pOfwMwaQqaguJQtlBsYaLjzy27U6.1 

 

 

We strongly urge you to attend this 40 minute online session to understand the Bootcamp 

programme better which is jointly developed by the University of Helsinki, the number 1 

university in Finland and Lifology, the Guinness World Record holding and Times Award 

winning organization. 

 

The Bootcamp is more than just a trip - it’s a transformational experience that will shape a 

student's mindset, skills, and vision for the future.  

 

We are awaiting to see you in the session this evening.  
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